
Midnight Squares 

General Meeting 

July 22, 2012 
 

Minutes on website 

 

Treasurers Report: 

Rusty summarized our current fiscal status.  The details of the Treasurer’s report are not 

printed in the minutes. We are financially healthy, a full Treasurers report available to all 

club members on request. Rusty pointed out that we need to monitor our cash flow as 

we are running at a slight deficit that will eventually have a negative impact.  He also 

said he is developing a summary of the cost of running our classes.  This will help us with 

future fiscal planning. 

Membership Renewal: 

70 have renewed their memberships. Ken is updating the database to reflect current 

membership. 

 

Fall Classes: 

 

Survey is underway. The minimum number for classes in the future was discussed 

 

Harlan suggested a 10-12 minimum number for a class to go—enough to make the class viable 

 

This will be a continuing discussion as we plan for Fall classes 

 

Up Coming Dances 

 

Bronc Wise 11/17/2012 Afternoon midnight doing afternoon Foggy City/Western Star 

 

Club Communication 

 

Calendar is posted and up to date 

 

Invites  



David is in charge of – he needs updated email list Send requests for updating email etc. to 

Mailnightsquaresinvites@gmail.com  indicate what program of events you want to be invited 

to. 

 

Weave Your Heart 

 

 Ed presented a brief update.  Things are going well and registrations are around 700. 

 

Other Area Clubs: 

 

Other Clubs: 

 Western Star: Mainstream Plus on Thursdays 

 Foggy City: Mondays  Summer program Chase the Rainbow-see their websites 

 Diablo Dancers Advanced  class on Tuesdays 

 Capital City:  Advanced class on Wednesdays 

 Prime 8’s: dancing first and 3rd Mondays with Advanced and Plus 

 ECR:  Wednesday night dancing  

 Interlocked: Thursday’s C1 and a C2 star tip 

 Top Cats Monday C3a and C2 

New Business 

 

No new business: 

 

Next Club Meeting 

 

August 19, 2012 at 2:30 

 

The Meeting was adjourned at 2:18 PM 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Harlan Kerr Secretary 
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